
 

 

Sneak Peek of SSCC’s Mt. Orab  campus set for July 15 
 

Southern State Community College will host a Sneak Peek of its newest campus in 
Brown County from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. Tuesday, July 15, at 351 Brooks-Malott Road in Mt. Orab. 
The event is free and open to the public. 

Visitors can learn about programs offered at the new facility and enjoy refreshments, 
guided tours, academic advising, and prize giveaways offered throughout the day. 

The two-story, 50,000-square-foot facility will be open for classes for Fall Semester 
2014. Registration is now open, and classes begin Aug. 25. To learn more, plan to attend the July 
15 Sneak Peek, visit www.sscc.edu



From 4:30-7 p.m. meet representatives from SSCC’s various student organizations and other 


